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Attention All Providers:  New Provider Expenditures Report 
Effective August 24, 2024, providers will be able to access a new Provider Expenditures Report in the Electronic 
Verification System (EVS).  The new Provider Expenditures Report (FIN-TI05-R-V) provides the list of Provider 
Expenditures from the Division of Health Care Financing and Policy (DHCFP), and includes a Comments Section that 
explains the purpose of each expenditure.   

The report is Searchable by National Provider Identifier (NPI) and date range. 

Please review EVS User Manual Chapter 10 Report Download for instructions on viewing and downloading reports 
in EVS. An example of the FIN-TI05-R-V report is provided below. 

 

 

https://www.medicaid.nv.gov/Downloads/provider/NV_EVS_User_Manual_Ch10.pdf

